SECURITY MEETING 6/2/2020
ATTENDEES: Bev Nemiroff, Pat Degnan, Charlie Bogusat, Scot Desort, Mike Ilardi, Ami Nickel, Stu Kipilman
Discussed changing closing times of beaches to 9:00PM as it gets darker later.
June newsletter gives the information when the lifeguards start.  They will be scheduled at beach 1 on the weekend of June 13 and effective June 19 we will schedule every day.
Due to opening of some of the common properties, the Security hours will be extended
Agreed to charge the gate guards to lifeguard line.
Adolescents are not allowed on the swim lanes. Having issue with groups congregating on the swim docks.
Basketball courts at A-Field continue to have kids playing.  
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